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I would like to encourage you to support HB2739. It is important that patent holders are held responsible for
contamination events. Protecting Oregon's unique farms and crops is extremely important to me. | don't know how much
you care about this issue, but | don't feel that GE crops are 100% safe for consumption. | don't want to feel forced into
eating GE crops because of issues involving contamination of non-GE crops. Please consider that there are people like me
who feel increasingly wary about the safety of the food they eat.

Please do the right thing and support this bill.

Thank you,

Heather Torres



